TOWN OF VIRGIL
NOTICE OF BUDGET
WORKSHOP

Take Notice the Town of
Virgil will be holding the
2026 Budget Workshops
on the following dates
September 23, 30 and
October 7, 14, 21 and 28
If needed. The Workshops
will be held at 6:30 P.M. at
the Virgil Town Hall 1176
Church Street, Virgil NY
13045 and they are open
to the public.

Alane Van Donsel
Virgil Town Clerk




